RESOLUTION OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE CENTRAL DELTA
WATER AGENCY ADOPTING THE GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY PLAN FOR
THE EASTERN SAN JOAQUIN SUBBASIN AS REVISED JUNE 2022

WHEREAS, the Central Delta Water Agency (Agency) is a local agency serving as a GSA
within the Basin; and

WHEREAS, Section 10723.2 of the SGMA requires that a GSA consider the interests of all
beneficial uses and users of groundwater, as well as those responsible for implementing
Groundwater Sustainability Plans (GSP); and

WHEREAS, the District provided the attached public notice of its intention to hold a hearing
concerning adopting the June 2022 revised/amended Groundwater Sustainability Plan for the
Eastern San Joaquin Groundwater Subbasin; and

WHEREAS, the Agency held a public hearing on July 19, 2022, to consider whether it should
adopt such revised/amended plan.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Directors of the Central Delta
Water Agency hereby adopts the June 2022 revised/amended GSP for the Eastern San J oaquin
Groundwater Subbasin.

PASSED AND ADOPTED by the Board of Directors of the Central Delta Water Agency at a
regular meeting on July 19, 2022, by the following vote of the members thereof:

Ayes: George Biagi, Jr., Rudy Mussi and Eddie Zuckerman
Noes: None
Absent: None
Abstain: None

George Biagi, Jr., President, Board of Directors

Attest:

Dante John Nomellini, Sr.
Manager and Co-Counsel



NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
REGARDING ADOPTION OF THE AMENDED EASTERN SAN JOAQUIN
GROUNDWATER SUBBASIN GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY PLAN

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Central Delta Water Agency Board of Directors acting on
behalf of the Central Delta Water Agency Groundwater Sustainability Agency will hold a Public
Hearing on Tuesday, July 19, 2022, at 9:30 a.m. at 235 East Weber Ave. Stockton, CA 95202 to
consider adopting the Amended Eastern San Joaquin Groundwater Subbasin Groundwater
Sustainability Plan (GSP). All interested persons and agencies are invited to attend said hearing
and may provide comments on the matter. On April 15, 2022 a Notice of Intent to Adopt the
Amended GSP was given by the Eastern San Joaquin Groundwater Authority on behalf of the
County GSAs. Pursuant to Water Code Section 10728.4, this Public Hearing is also being held
no sooner than 90 days from the Notice of Intent.

NOTICE IS HEREBY FURTHER GIVEN that the Board may take action to adopt the Amended
GSP immediately following the Public Hearing.

WRITTEN COMMENTS may also be submitted to the Central Delta Water Agency Board at
P.O. Box 1461 Stockton CA 95201 or by email to NGMPLCS@pacbell.net.



